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Gratitude: “We can complain because rose 

bushes have thorns, or rejoice because thorns have 

roses.”                                           -Alphonse Karr 

 

Reminders 

November 14-17: High School production of Cinderella.  

For show times and tickets follow this link:  https://

thevanguardschool.revtrak.net/                                     

November 19: Board Meeting, High School Library, 

6:00 P.M.                                                                        

November 21: Rescheduled Dinner and Dessert Auc-

tion.  There are a limited number of tickets still available 

at the high school front desk.                                                         

November 27-29: Thanksgiving Break 

 Our Week of Learning 

 

 

Language Arts: We have learned the humorous poem 

“Tragic Story.”  We are mastering direct objects and writ-

ing informational paragraphs.                                       

Latin: This week we learned ten Latin names for trees 

and used these words to practice declining second        

declension nouns.                                                              

Literature: Review vocabulary and spelling nightly.                                                              

History: We have finished learning about the Middle  

Ages in western Europe!  Now we will move eastward 

and learn about the spread of medieval Islam.                      

Science: Students have worked hard to finish strong in 

the Geology Unit. Next up, Meteorology!                 

Character Corner  

   Fourth Grade Team 

Dates to Remember 

Piper.Rafal@TheVanguardSchool.com 
Elya.Martinez@TheVanguardSchool.com 
Bethany.Shuler@TheVanguardSchool.com  

Genice.Lehmkuhl@TheVanguardSchool.com 
Elle.Esbaum@TheVanguardSchool.com  

 

 

November 4-20, we will be collecting food    

donations for Thanksgiving Baskets.  Children 

can bring in Thanksgiving-type, non-perishable 

items.                                                                

December 2-12, we will be collecting gifts and 

cash/check donations for The Christmas      

Blessings Store.  Children can bring in age      

appropriate toys/items for donation that children 

their same age might like to receive.  Items 

should be new and unwrapped.  Please, NO 

stuffed animals or coloring books.  Donations of 

cash, gift cards, or checks (made out to Calvary 

Baptist Church) may be given to your building 

front desk.  Both boxes located at each building’s 

front desk. 
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